Dear Editor,

Justa postscript to the Femme Fatal
article (spelling error deliberate).
Women in the Australian army were
given full combat status about seven
weeks ago. Until then they could fire
in the course of peace keeping etc. but
could not actively engage in combat.
We now have real women warriors! For
good or bad...

Love,
Melody Kemp, Occupational
Health Expert, Australia

Dear friends,

Greetings from the YWCA of
Pakistan.

I have been able to read Women
in Action and have found it very
informative. As I am working and
fighting for the rights of the women and
dealing with the same issues relating to
the stories, I would appreciate it if you
could kindly keep my name on your
mailing list and send the magazine and
other materials regularly.

Thank you very much, with all the
best wishes.

Yours sincerely,
Victoria Bhajan, National General
Secretary, YWCA of Pakistan

(Your name is already in our mailing
list. We will be sending you our regular
publications. Ed,)

Hello!

I have read some of the articles in
your website like those in the “Archive”
and Women In Action sections and
would like to inquire about the permis-
sion for reprints.

Specifically, I am planning to have
the chosen articles reprinted in a web-
based magazine or e-zine. However, |
have also read the following statement
which appears below the articles, “...
Permission is also given to mirror this
document on WWW servers” and do
not exactly know what it means or
implies. My question is: Can I reprint
the articles in full in my e-zine? Of
course, the source will be properly
acknowledged.

Hoping to hear from you soon.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Julie T. Chan,
Pinoy-Rin.Net Volunteer

(Yes, you may reprint the articles.

Thanks. Ed. )

Dear Colleagues,

Please find attached information
about our organisation. Probably we
could find some ways of cooperation.

Also we would be very grateful if
you can send us more detailed informa-
tion about your organisation.

Looking forward to hearing from
you soon.

Many thanks and best regards,
Aimira Urustemova

Centre for Women in Media of
Central Asia (WIMCA)

National Co-ordinator for Kyrgyzstan

(You must have received our reply by

now which was earlier sent to you via
e-mail. Thank you for the information
about your organisation. Ed.)

Dear Madamme,

With all due respect, We would
like to introduce our organisation.
KADI is a non-government, non-profit
organisation whose mission is to facili-
tate information exchange/dissemina-
tion to small groups in rural areas which
we are linked to. KADI is working for
socio-economic development, women'’s
rights and peace, water and sanitation,
micro-finance, agriculture [extension],
enviromental sustainability, social
justice and reproductive health issues.

Our major concern and target are
the rural marginalised women,who are
victims of deprivation, isolation, disease,
poverty, ignorance and backwardness.

The purpose of this letter therefore,
is to network with your organisation:
In so doing, it will put us in a better
position to increase equality, effective-
ness through sharing knowledge,
experience and exchange of informa-
tion. If you have a mailing list or
database, I would appreciate being
included in it so that we can receive
your information regularly.

We are interested in knowing more
about your organisation and hope you
will send information guidelines or
reports.

[ will be very grateful if our request
is kindly met. Thank you for your
anticipated cooperation and assistance.

Hope to hear from you.

Yours faithfully,
Job Musoke, Secretary General
KADI, Uganda

(You are now subscribed to the
electronic edition of We!, our new
publication. Printed materials have also
been sent to you via surface mail. Ed.)



